
Cuckfield Parish Council 
The Queen’s Hall, High Street, Cuckfield, RH17 5EL 

 

Temporary Traffic Regulation Order for 
London Lane – One Way System 

 
Monday 15th June - Sunday 20th September 2020 
Many have expressed concerns about the considerable increase in traffic coming through Cuckfield 
while Hanlye Lane is closed for the roundabout works at Penland Farm, and the increased risk to the 
safety of pedestrians and children during this time. 
 
In order to mitigate this Cuckfield Parish Council, with West Sussex Highways Department, have  
arranged to implement a temporary one-way system on London Lane: 
 
 From Glebe Road junction to Chatfield Road junction will be one way eastbound 

 Two way traffic from London Road (Rose and Crown) to Glebe Road will remain unchanged 

 Traffic from Haywards Heath will not be able to access London Lane from Broad Street 

 Temporary traffic and diversion signs will be in place 

 Parking will be restricted on London Lane from the Rose & Crown to Glebe Road for the duration 

of this temporary diversion.  Limited parking may be available in the Rose & Crown car park, until 

such time it re-opens to the public 

 A speed indicator device (SID) will be erected to monitor speed and number of vehicles 

 Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times 

 This change is to improve the safety of all those who use London Lane and the support of  

residents is much appreciated 

 

Contact details for the Parish Council can be found on the website www.cuckfield.org.uk 
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